
  

 

From Wednesday 11th September we will be holding a cheerleading club for 

Year 2 children from 3.20pm to 4.30pm.  The club will be led by a qualified 

coach who also leads some of our PE lessons during the school day.  It will run 

in six weekly cycles.  As places are limited the first group will be selected on a 

first come first served basis.  If your child does not get a place this time they 

will be invited to join the in the next set of sessions. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible, but 

before Tuesday 10th September.  Confirmation of places will be sent out on 

Tuesday.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Woolhouse 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________ 

My child would like a place at the cheerleading club. 

 

Signed __________________________          Date ________________ 


